
Your Trash Service Provider Is Changing
New dumpsters will be delivered the week of April 28, 2025

• Republic Services will pick up their dumpsters the same week 
and we will be working together to make this as seamless as 
possible.

• Dumpsters will be dumped twice per week beginning May 
1st.

• During this transition, the number of dumpsters and location 
in the alleys could change. Unfortunately customers will not 
be able to choose where dumpsters will be located. 
Placement will be regulated by neighborhood needs based 
on a ratio of 4 homes to every 3 yard dumpster.

• If you have any questions contact City Hall at 806-855-4120

Current Dumpster Customers


